
www. caditalk.com  

Southern California Region  
Cadillac & LaSalle Club  

 

September -October 2010  
CREST 

& 

WINGS  

 CADILLAC & LA SALLE CLUB MUSEUM 

AND RESEARCH CENTER  

TO BE BUILT AT GILMORE COMPLEX 

ANNUAL SHOW AT  

PENSKE CADILLAC 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 7 

Weôll meet again at Penske Cadillac on No-
vember 7 to celebrate model years ending in 
ñ1.ò (All years of Cadillac & La Salle are wel-
come. ) Registration form attached.  

The CLC Museum and Research Center has decided to build 

its museum on the 90-acre complex at the Gilmore Car Mu-

seum near Kalamazoo, Michigan. In doing so, the CLCMRC 

will join a CCCA museum, the Pierce Arrow Foundation mu-

seum, a replica Franklin dealership, and a model car museum. 

The CLCMRC already has a presence there, with a number of 

fine cars and considerable memorabilia. Check out the great 

tour video on YouTube: http://www.youtube.com/user/

angelle166?feature=mhum#p/a/u/1/MGK_UTp_-7k. Youôll see 

that this a sort of paradise for antique car people! 

 

Donations to build the new museum building are greatly needed 

and appreciated. 

Mark your calendar for February 13, 

2011 ñLakewood Country Club.ò 
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COMING EVENTS 
November 7  

 
February 13, 2011  

 
March 18 -20, 2011  

June 6 -12, 2011  

Annual Show at Penske Cadillac,  Torrance. Celebrating the 1961 Cadillac. Register 
today. Flyer attached. 
Lakewood Country Club, Lakewood. Annual show on the lawn, lunch and audio/visual 
presentation. Flyer attached. 
Agua Caliente Casino Weekend,  Rancho Mirage. Reserve your hotel room now.   
National Driving Tour, northern Texas. Details to be determined. 
 
  
 Please go to www.caditalk.com for up-to-the-minute SoCal Region CLC event info.  
 For other car events see: www.socalcarculture.com . 
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The Unique Cadillac Club is a socially-oriented club that brings together Cadillac enthu-

siasts to encourage the preservation, restoration, and enjoyment of these beautiful vehi-

cles. The club features 1902-1979 Cadillacs. Next meet is November 3ñfor additional 

information, please contact 

Calvin Jones: 310-213-9413 
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The Crest & Wings is the newsletter of the Southern 
California Region of the Cadillac & LaSalle Club, Inc. 
It is published six times a year. Please contact the 
editor for advertising information and rates. Dead-
line for submissions is 20 days after mailing of this 
issue. For membership information, please contact 
Craig Chally, above. 
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It is now possible to pay your regional 

dues on line using PayPal.  

Just visit Caditalk.com. 

Get your SoCal Region CLC  
T-shirt! 

Available in S, M, L, & XXL. White only, no more 
XLs. To order, send your check for $15 per shirt 
ð with ñT-shirtò & size written in the lower left 
corner ð to: 

 

SoCal CLC 
c/o Linda Leonard 

5016 West 131st St. 
Hawthorne, CA 90250-5021 

The Rob Report 
    One of the coldest summers in memory is 

now in the past. Both of our local Regional Na-

tionals ï SoCal and San Diego ï were well at-

tended with many fine Cadillacs. The San 

Diego show attracted members and cars from four regions in-

cluding Las Vegas & Scottsdale. As is the tradition, both shows 

were held on the water, and for a change the weather was cool at 

both. I canôt ever before remember wearing my CLC jacket at 

August and September CLC shows. 

    Fall is a great time to drive our classic Cadillacs ï especially 

those without air conditioning. Our annual Penske show is upon 

usðI hope you can be there November 7. As is our tradition we 

will be celebrating another Cadillac Golden Anniversary ï this 

year for the 1961 Cadillac. If you own a 1961 please make every 

effort to be at the show with your car! We also extend a special 

invitation to owners of 1951, 1941, 1931, 1921, and 1911 Cadil-

lacs and LaSalles. The event flyer is the final page of this news-

letter. Sign up nowðthe deadline has arrived! 

    A group of club members are planning to attend the Keith 

McCormick Exotic Auto Auction in Palm Springs November 19-

21. My ô67 Eldorado will go across the block along with other 

Cadillac and non-Cadillac products owned by members of our 

region. Please join us for the excitement ï Auctions are always 

more fun when you know a bunch of folks there!  
 

                                                                                               Rob  

 

 

DO YOU HAVE A LOW MILEAGE 1971-1976 REAR-

WHEEL DRIVE CADILLAC? If so, please contact the edi-

tor, th@caditalk. He is helping to write the authenticity 

manual for these cars and needs reviewers. 

Put your car into a postcard scene! Roger 

Cantrell can do it. P.O. Box 1218, Studio 
City 91604. Mail@wheelsoftime.com. Al-

low plenty of time for photography of your 
car and placing into the scene. Order now 
for holiday delivery. (The crease is in his 

business card, not the final product.)  

Our condolences to Colin Christie, whose wife, LaVerne, 

passed away in September. Colin lives in Las Vegas. 



4 

 

IN NEXT ISSUE:  
 

NORTH-SOUTH MEET, 
PENSKE CADILLAC MEET 

    San Diego Region flexed 

its muscles and staged an 

impressive display of Cadil-

lacs and La Salles at its an-

nual regional show at Ven-

tura Cove on September 19.  

    This editor has been won-

dering where all the really 

old cars have gone. They 

have gone south.  

    (Coincidentally, a veteran 

member recently com-

plained about the dearth of 

pre-war cars at events and in 

the Self-Starter.) 

    Congratulations to San 

Diego Region and espe-

cially the members who 

shared their cars with us at 

this outstanding venue. 

Obscure Car from last issue: Jack Heacock cor-

rectly replied that this is a 1928 Buick. This is a 

six - cylinder car, so not in the La Salle's price 

range. Please see page 5 for a new obscure car.  

SAN DIEGO REGION CREATES  

IMPRESSIVE PRE-WAR  

CADILLAC DISPLAY  

Continued 

on page 5. 

  

As most of you are aware, the CLC has had its Youth Program 

in effect for several years. The purpose of the program is to 

foster interest in the Cadillac and La Salle marques for future 

generations to enjoy. We also hope to motivate interest in 

membership in the CLC and the antique car hobby in general.  
 

The Youth Program has youth-oriented, car-related activities at 

Grand Nationals to entertain and inspire our youngest mem-

bers. The CLC believes that this is a worthwhile program. 
 

At present, the Youth program is being run by Andrea Jacoby 

of the Valley Forge Region. She is presently a team of one. 

(See also September (page 9) and October 2010 issues of the 

Self-Starter.) 
 

Andrea is seeking four additional people to form a committee 

to discuss new ideas to help the Youth Program flourish.  
 

Andrea is willing to conduct meetings by telephone and/or e-

mail, so no travel will be required.   
 

She can be contacted at chieftia67@aol.com or at 2300 Valley 

Road, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006-6008 

 

           Fred Bausch 

           Vice-President, Western Regions 

A t  l e f t , 

Eugene Cal-
manôs 1927 

Cadillac 7-
p a s s e n g e r 

s e d a n . 

(Contrast it to 
the Buick 

above.)  Above, a circa 1921 Type 59 with folding steering wheel. When 

this car was new, Cadillac had many competitors. 
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OBSCURE CARS OF YESTERYEAR 
 

What kind of car is it? Hint: òIn name still a major car 

maker.ó  
 

The first member who correctly identifies the year 

(give or take two years) and make wins a free SoCal 

Region CLC T-shirt (but not an XL one, because weõre 

outta those). Please submit your best answer via e -

mail at once to th@caditalk.com .  

 
YOUR BUSINESS CARD 

COULD BE HERE AT MODEST COST. 

PLEASE CONTACT THE EDITOR, 

TH@CADITALK.COM.  

 

Mel Martinôs 1929 Cadillac dual cowl phaeton at Ventura Cove. 

To enter the rear compartment, one raises a folding section of 
cowl. Below, Eugene Calman also brought a 1936 Cadillac Se-

ries 70 (V-8) convertible sedan. Photos courtesy of Craig 
Chally. 

A 1937 La Salle Series 50 convertible sedan 


